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Updates to the CSP 03-01-005: VPP Policies and 
Procedures Manual 
Thursday, September 16, 2021, 1:00 p.m. EDT 
 
On 9/16/2021 at 1:00 p.m. EDT, the SMCX will host the “Updates to the CSP 03-01-005: VPP Policies 
and Procedures Manual” webinar. 

This webinar focuses on the January 30, 2020 revision of the 
Occupational Safety and Health Administration’s (OSHA) Voluntary 
Protection Programs (VPP) Policies and Procedures Manual 
Cooperative and State Programs (CSP) 03-01-005. It will discuss why 
the CSP is important, what the newest changes are, and how those 
changes affect your worksite. This webinar provides an opportunity 
for a live question and answer session to increase attendee 
understanding of the changes to the CSP. Attendees are encouraged 
to bring questions about the updated CSP and how it impacts their 
workplaces. 

This intermediate-level webinar will be beneficial to personnel wanting to learn more about the updates 
to OSHA’s VPP CSP 03-01-005. Attendees should have a fundamental understanding of OSHA VPP 
prior to this webinar. Personnel gaining the most benefit from this presentation may include: Safety and 
Occupational Health (SOH) Staff, VPP Coordinators, VPP Committee members, and others with 
assigned VPP roles and responsibilities. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE webinar. 

NOTE:  We will be capping attendance at 100, so be sure to register early! 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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